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July 5, 2022

Dear Roseland School District Families,

I trust you are all having a relaxing and fun filled summer thus far. As I said to our sixth graders at
graduation, it is a time to look back and to look ahead with anticipation of new, exciting challenges!

I wanted to quell some anxieties that have arisen recently regarding our before and after care next
school year. We will have those programs once again! In an email which you may have received from
the YMCA, they mentioned their past relationship with the district and hoped that it would continue.
This, I am sure, caused concern among the families who plan to enroll for these services.

Let me explain! The district created and sent out an RFP (Request for Proposal) publicly, describing
the services provided. This was to see if there are any other agencies who may be interested in
providing the services at less cost. Once again, let me stress, there will be the before and after school
programs conducted by either the YMCA or an alternative. We will know July 18th.

I hope this note cleared up any confusion or anxiety you may have felt.
Yours truly,
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Richard J Brockel, Ed.D.
Interim Superintendent of Schools



